
Wíngecarríbee - A Coal Miníng Free Shire

HIRE COUNCIL
Our Ref: 530517,5305/1 1

Contact: Mr Barry Arthur

29 June 2017

Ms Carolyn McNally
Secretary of the Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2OO1

Dear Ms McNally

Re: Submission to the Hume Coal Project Environmental lmpact Statement

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission on the Hume Coal project
Environmental lmpact Statement. Please find enclosed Wingecarribee Shirê Council's
submission which was endorsed at the Council meeting on 28 June 2017 with the minute
number MN 271117.

{ you require any further information on this matter please contact Council's Manager
Environment and Sustainability, Mr Barry Arthur, on Phone: 4868 OBS2 Ourifr_g normal
business hours.

Yours sincerely

Ann rgast
GENERAL MANAGER

Encl: Submission to the Hume coal project Environmental lmpact statement
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